March 14, 2011

Dear Parents,

Report Cards go home today. Please make sure and celebrate your child’s successes! On March 16th and 17th, your child will be dismissed at 1:48 and you will have the opportunity to make an appointment to meet with your child’s classroom teacher to discuss your child’s progress. Also, we have laid out the lost and found that has collected over the term. Please check and see if any of the items belong to your child.

On Friday, March 18th we are having an awards’ assembly at 10:50 to celebrate students’ successes this term.  Parents are invited to attend.

Today after school, we are having a retirement tea for Albert Meyer, our head custodian, who is retiring after twenty-seven years of service to our District. He has been at Alwin Holland School for twenty years.

This week, we will be collecting coins, to support the victims of the devastation in Japan.  

Spring break starts on March 21st and we return to school on April 4th.  I hope everyone enjoys the break.

Yours truly,

Pat Lang




Dave Burridge

Principal




Vice Principal

